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Dear Honorable Committee Members, 

 

This letter is to support HB2510 to remove the annual cap to county fairs.  The need 

for community is at an all time high after we endured the pandemic and the County 

Fairs allows us to be with our community.  These funds are needed to continue our 

traditions of the County Fair throughout the 36 counties in Oregon.  With rising 

operational costs continuing this cap handicaps these fairs from putting on an all 

important community event.  I hope you will consider this when voting this to move to 

the floor for a vote.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

Scott A. Reilly 


